
                                
To the Lord Mayor and               Report No. 127/2021 
Members of Dublin City Council           Report of the Chief Executive  
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
WITH REFERENCE TO THE ANNUAL FINANCIAL STATEMENTS 2020 

 

 
 

 
Herewith please find Report 127/2021 Annual Financial Statements for 2020. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Owen P. Keegan        
Chief Executive 
Dublin City Council 
 
7th April 2021 
 


